

November 28, 2022

Dear Marston Families,

This year our school will be participating in the Hampton Holiday Parade. Students are invited to participate so long as they have a caring adult chaperone walking with them to ensure the safety of all. We recognize that many other organizations that students are involved in will also have a presence in this parade. Therefore, keep in mind that this is another opportunity to participate in a community event and not a requirement. The following expectations will be required in order to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all!

- Students and caring adults are expected to meet at Ginger and Clove Restaurant located at 881 Lafayette Road around 12:30 on Saturday, December 3 which is the day of the parade.
- Caring adult chaperones are also expected to participate in the parade.
- Attire includes: traditional Santa hat, blue jeans/dark pants, brightly colored shirts, bright colored scarf, mittens or gloves. Please dress appropriately; the weather can be very chilly during this time of year. Keep in mind, the parade takes place rain or shine!
- The ability to walk the length of the parade route, approximately two miles. We end at Centre School.
- Availability to participate on the day of the parade, Saturday, December 3 from 12:30-3:00
  PM.

Should you have any further questions, please contact us at the Marston School. We are looking forward to a great community event. Thank you for your attention to the details and your assistance with this endeavor.

Sincerely.

Mr. Nathan Saddler, Principal

Elyabeth Henderson

Mrs. Elizabeth Henderson, Assistant Principal